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Florida Police Chiefs Association Endorses U.S. Senator 
Rick Scott for Reelection 

 
Tallahassee, Fla. – The Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) today endorsed Rick Scott 
for reelection as United States Senator for the State of Florida. 
 
"On behalf of the Florida Police Chiefs Association, we are honored to endorse Senator Rick 
Scott for reelection to the United States Senate," said FPCA president Charles “Chuck” 
Broadway. “Senator Scott has always made public safety a top priority, and he knows that 
supporting the brave men and women in blue who put their lives at risk every day is the first 
step to keeping Florida’s communities safe." 
 
FPCA 1st vice-president Charlie Vazquez said, “Senator Scott fought back against ill-conceived 
efforts in Washington to defund the police and expose them to frivolous litigation, and we know 
he will continue to ensure that the men and women who nobly serve as law enforcement officers 
are provided with the resources and legal protections they need to do their jobs.” 
 
FPCA 2nd vice-president Robert Bage said, “When hurricanes hit Florida’s communities, law 
enforcement officers work overtime to serve and protect, even as many of them also deal with 
devastation to their own homes and possessions. Senator Scott’s disaster relief legislation will 
ensure that agencies and families in the affected areas have the necessary resources to 
recover and rebuild.”  
 
FPCA 3rd vice-president David Currey said, “Senator Scott has worked alongside police chiefs 
since he served as Governor of Florida, responding to crises like hurricane recovery, school 
safety, and the spread of fentanyl. He’s continued that work as Florida’s Senator, sponsoring 
legislation like the School Guardian Act, to place well-trained law enforcement officers in every 
school so that students can focus on their education without fear.” 
 
Senator Rick Scott said, “I’m honored to receive the endorsement from the Florida Police 
Chiefs Association. This group is critical to our state and they care deeply about providing all 
Floridians with the opportunity to live safely. Democrats’ soft-on-crime policies have wreaked 



havoc on states like New York and California and we cannot ever let Florida go down that path. 
I’m going to keep fighting for Florida law enforcement up in Washington so they have the tools 
they need to do their job." 
 
Concluded Broadway, “The Florida Police Chiefs Association knows Senator Scott has law 
enforcement’s back, and now we’re proud to have his. We look forward to continuing our work 
with him on behalf of the people of Florida.” 
 
 
About the Florida Police Chiefs Association 
 
The Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) is the nation's pre-eminent law enforcement professional association, 
speaking for over 1,300 of Florida's top law enforcement executives, and providing guidance and leadership for the 
future of law enforcement and our communities. The FPCA serves municipal, airport, college and university, and 
tribal police departments, as well as private businesses and security firms and federal, state and county law 
enforcement agencies across every region of the state. For more information about the FPCA, please visit 
www.fpca.com. 
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